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CANDIDACY PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF PARAGUAY
FOR VICE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN 
AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (2014-2015 TERM)
PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY

 TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

N° 021 -15/MPP/OEA

Ref.: Vice Chair, IACD Management Board

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to advise that the Government has decided, through its competent authorities, to submit its candidacy for Vice Chair of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (AICD) under the terms of Article 6 of its Rules of Procedure.

This aspiration is in keeping with Paraguay's renewed commitment to the integral development agenda being promoted based on the Declaration of Asunción, adopted at the General Assembly last June; and consistent with its genuine interest in strengthening partnership mechanisms and contributing to the functioning and dynamics of the IACD.

The Mission would be grateful if the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, in its capacity as Executive Secretariat to the IACD, would kindly convey this decision to member states, for due consideration.

The Permanent Mission of the Paraguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 12, 2015

To the

Executive Secretary for Integral Development Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C. 
United States of America
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